
Scottburgh Bowling 

Club 

2024  

63 rd August Tournament 

Good day 

It is with great pleasure that we, Scottburgh Bowling Club, announce the 63rd Scottburgh August Tournament 

to be held between the 5th – 9th August 2024. 

The 62nd Tournament, held last year, enjoyed a fantastic turnout with over sixty teams entered, and we are 

hoping that all participants last year have spread the message that the Scottburgh August Tournament is 

“Back”. 

After such fabulous support last year, our Organizing Committee have decided that there will be no increase 

in Entry Fee this year. 

We are also pleased to announce that our neighbouring Club, Widenham Retirement Village Bowling Club 

will be added to our list of host Clubs, thus adding to the “South Coast spice” with their brand-new greens in 

the mix. This promises to add to the challenge and fun at the 63rd Tournament as most bowlers will play for 

the first time ever on the WRVBC greens. 

All in all, it promises to be an awesome, special, and memorable Tournament. 

The Organising Committee cordially invites you to enter the 63rd August Tournament, the premier bowling 

event on the KZN South Coast. 

We ask that you assist with spreading the word, by printing the “Poster and posting on your Club noticeboard 

and informing your bowling partners of the Scottburgh August Tournament and the fantastic times to be had 

down here. 

Closing Date for entries is 30 June 2024. 

 

Regards and Good Bowling 

 

Peter Lawrence 

Scottburgh Bowling Club 
August Tournament Convener 
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63rd August Tournament Entry Form 


